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Welcome to the 

Marble Falls Church of Christ 

April 9, 2023 

Worship Leader:  Mark Bray 

Come Ye That Love The Lord 
Welcome 

Shepherd's Prayer: Warren Heffington 
Here we Are But Straying Pilgrims 

My Hope is Built 
Higher Ground 

Congregational Prayer: Phil Barnett 
He Is Lord 

Jesus Is Lord 
Majesty 

Scripture Reading: John 20:19-23: Derrick Bibb 
Sermon: “Be Whole” – Greg Neill 

Freely, Freely 
Living Hope 

Communion Thoughts: Tom Templeton 
Because He Lives 

Shepherd's Exhortation: Mark Bray 
I Will Rise 

 
 

Welcome, Visitors! 

We are so glad you are with us in worship this morning.  Please fill out 
a visitor card and leave it at the visitor booth or drop it in a collection 
tray as you exit.  Thank you, and please come again! 

 

 

Prayer Concerns 
*Please pray for our elderly, shut-ins, and those who are dealing with ongoing 
cancer and other health issues. 

*Please keep Laramie and Debra McIntire in your prayers. They both have 
Norovirus and are homebound. 

*Elizabeth Watkins’ surgery was postponed. Please continue to pray that she 
will have the surgery and be on the mend soon.     

*Clyde Breeden’s wife, Connie, has COPD, emphysema and Rhino Virus. 
She’s at Scott and White Oak Hill.  Please pray for comfort and healing.  

*Stan Whittle will have two hip replacements scheduled for April 10 and May 
15.  Please keep him in your prayers as he prepares for the surgeries.  

*Kenneth Ulbricht, Mary Ulbricht’s son, had back surgery.  He’s recovering 
but may be experiencing some pain.  Please pray for his healing.  

*Virginia Ray injured her knee and would like your prayers.  She was 
scheduled to see a doctor and start rehab last week. Please pray for her. 

*Meredith (Burdett) Killough will have surgery on May 15 in Dallas to repair 
a labral hip cartilage tear. Please pray that this will fix all her pain.  

*Lisa Ferguson injured her shoulder and will have surgery on April 11. Please 
pray for a successful surgery for complete healing. 

*Clyde Breeden has requested that we pray for David Calvert of Mississippi 
who has recently had a massive cancer surgically removed. 

Announcements 
*Today: No Bible Class. 

*Senior Bibles:  Please sign each senior’s Bible (in the Fellowship Hall) next 
to a verse of your choice to celebrate or encourage them. Our seniors are 
Emily Bray, Ellie Whittle, and Albany Walker.    

*May 7 is Senior Sunday.  Please return your signed quilt squares to Jan 
Graves as soon as you can so she can start sewing the quilt tops.   

*The VBS committee is asking for donations of OLD, used, worn, soft, sheets, 
standard size or larger (No new or white sheets). Drop them off in the office.  

Upcoming Events      
*Tuesday: Ladies Coffee Connection, Ragtime Oriole at 10 am. 

*Wednesday: KidTime for children K - 5th grade immediately after school.  

*Wednesday: Youth Koinonia in the Youth Room immediately after school.  

*Wednesday: A class on The Gospel of Luke is at 10am in classroom #1 and 
again at 6:30pm in classroom #2. 

*Thursday: The Granites will dine at Super Taco at 5:00 pm.  

*June 6, 7, 8: “King of My Heart” Vacation Bible School, 5:30pm – 8:00pm 
for children Kinder thru 5th grade. 

Week of April 2, 2023 
Attendance in Worship: 254 

Weekly Budget: $15,242   Weekly Contribution: $16,878 


